Managers log 5-18-2017  KIDE emails
From time to time we get emails and social media messages from listeners acknowledging their thoughts and feelings about how we serve them.  Usually we get kudos on facebook about our coverage of live events like general meetings, special events, and sometimes for our local live DJ music shows.  We received over 81 likes for our announcement of our new Emergency Broadcast Unit.  

At times we get in person recognition at a meeting such as a comment by a counselor from the Humboldt County Mental Health Department who said “I appreciated the promotions we get on the KIDE Community Calendar when they schedule services in Hoopa.  And I hear the PSAs on-air when I get in the valley.”
One email we got from a Bayside resident, Jack Surmoni, noted that KIDE is the only media website in Humboldt County that promoted the Peoples’ Climate March in Eureka!  
Of most recent, Eileen McGee, an independent producer volunteering at the Access Humboldt booth during the Democracy Now! Amy Goodman presentation benefit for KHSU, where KMUD and KIDE also had booths said, “I must say it really annoys me when KIDE is overlooked.  You are a well established and important radio station in this area and do great work.  You should be acknowledged when you’re representing at an event.  It’s always great to see you.”  Amy Goodman was not scripted to mention KIDE in her monolog as the other three Humboldt media services were. 
KIDE is willing to be known and celebrated and to be handsomely paid for the gifts we give the world.
Thanks for listening.
